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Recently Deceased  

Jo O’Neill  

Gay Cunnane  

Tony Speller  

Maureen Kavanagh  

Sean Mc Namara 

Sr Pearl Deery  

Thomasina O’Neill-Harmon  

Josephine Wheatley  

Edward Mc Cabe  

Frances Carty 

  

Anniversaries  

 

Kevin G Walsh  

Tom Mc Namara 

Nora & William Keane 

Jerry & Bridie McGuire  

Kathleen & Joseph Keeney  

Aoife Mc Ginn 

Kathleen Griffin  

Séan & Noel Broe 

Rosemary Murphy  

John & Eileen Stokes  

Tom & Josephine Irvine  

& deceased members of 

Irvine Family  

Padraig Phelan  

Months Mind  

Patty Power  

May they rest in peace 

 
Best wishes to all our sixth 

class pupils from Bishop 

Galvin who will graduate 

from Primary School this 

week we wish them all the 

best as they go forward to 

Secondary school in 

September  

 
 

 

Sincere thanks to all who 
helped in any way  

here in the parish to 

promote the Eucharistic 
Congress and helped to 

make it such a great 
event,  a special word of 

thanks goes to the 

Congress Sub-Committee 
of the Pastoral Council   

under the leadership of 
Liam Dolan who worked 
tirelessly  in organizing  

our many parish events 
leading up to the 

congress , to all who 
helped to decorate  the 
Church & grounds , and  

to you the parishioners 
who attended our many 

gatherings prior to the 
congress and to all who 
were able to attend the 

RDS and Croke Park we 
hope you all will have 

great memories of the 
50th International 

Eucharistic Congress  
 

 

 

 

 

Annual Mass & Blessing of 

Graves – Templeogue 

Cemetery –Saturday 14th 

July – Mass here in Church 

at 3pm followed by blessing 

of graves in cemetery. 
 
 

ADORATION WILL TAKE PLACE 

THIS MONDAY EVE FROM 7PM TO 
9PM  

 

OUR LAST FAMILY MASS 

BEFORE THE SUMMER 
BREAK WILL TAKE PLACE 

HERE THIS  SUNDAY 24TH 
JUNE AT 12PM WE TAKE 
THIS OPPORTUNITY TO 

THANK OUR FAMILY 
MASS GROUP AND OUR 

CHILDRENS CHOIR  FOR 
ALL THIER HARD WORK 
IN PREPARING OUR 

MONTHLY FAMILY 
MASSES AND LOOK 

FORWARD TO SEEING 
YOU ALL BACK IN 
SEPTEMBER  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
We 
welcome 
into our Christian 
Community the 
following babies 
who were baptised 

here during June. 
 

Cain Webb 
Daniel Eoin 
Glackin 
Róisin Elizabeth 
Anne Sammon 
Aoife Rose 
McKeown 
Scarlett Star 
Delaney  
Joshua Alan Curtis 
Ruby Jane Ellen 
Lynch  
Áine Kate Ferguson  
William Andrew 
Molamphy 
Daniel Charles 
McLoughlin  


